[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome & welcome back to SFT AC PTO!

 We are glad to have you all in attendance Tuesday night. Please if you see a teacher or a friend, please be sure to invite them to our next meeting on October 6th. Whether they can commit to one meeting, multiple meeting or just events we'd really appreciate all of the support! Remember that this IS for the kids. I am so happy that we are able to continue this program with all of your support!

SFTAC PTO Meeting
September 1, 2015


Call the Meeting to Order:
(Sorry I was late so I am not certain the time the event was called to meet.)
The meeting was held at Overbrook Attendance Center in the Library.

Many past members, Lorle Bolt, Julie Smith, Amy Huizenga, Dawn Sitz, David Pferknopf & Summer Taylor as well as some new faces, Jessica Barnes, Amanda Vandevord, Jodi Perry, Ashley Michaelis, Ann Fawl were in attendance.

New/Old Business---
·       First topic of discussion was voting in chairpersons. 
Each chair from last year was empty and needed to be filled in order for the PTO to continue as a group. 

The 2015-16 PTO Chair is
Co-President: Amanda Vandevord
Co-President/ Vice President: Ashley Michaelis
Treasurer: Jessica Barnes
Secretary: Summer Taylor

 

·       Second topic of discussion was a proposed K-8 Grade appropriate Science Lab. This lab will have High School students and adults running it and would allow for an educations impact on students in the elementary and junior high levels. 

The PTO would like to consider this event but requested the appropriate paperwork to be filled out. We decided to vote on the item at the next meeting.

We also brought out the idea of doing a food vendor at the event to bring in a bigger crowd.

Motion to adjourn:
Lorle Bolt motion to adjourn at 7:14pm, second by Dawn Sitz.

The next meeting is October 6th at 6:30 at Overbrook

 ·       We plan to discuss the science lab, 
·       talk about which events we would like to do and dates for those, 
·       a fall fundraiser 
·       t-shirt sales.
